
Public Hearing Comment for Front Avenue Resolution PH 23-17 

Greg Fisher (phone call to Public Works 1/26/23) 

Address: 318 Front Avenue 

Home is located on the south side of Front Avenue. He has issues with walking and losing street parking 

in front of his home on Front Ave would cause issues for him as he has limited mobility and crossing 

Front Ave after parking would be difficult. He would like Public Works to consider an alternate layout 

that would allow him to continue to park in front of his home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Public Hearing Comment for Front Avenue Resolution PH 23-17 

Jack Leibman (phone call to Public Works 12/9/22) 

Address: 208 Front Avenue 

Owner of a duplex located on the south side of Front Avenue. He has concerns with losing parking in 

front of property as it is currently used by tenets of the building. Concerned that parking removal would 

impact existing tenants and ability to attract future tenants to the building. Would like Public Works to 

consider alternatives to accommodate parking in front of residence. 


